The Haldane Society of Socialist Lawyers supports the formation of the ‘Justice for the Morong 43! Justice for all victims of human rights violations! Alliance’. We restate our unyielding admiration for the members of the NUPL and the health sector workers, human rights advocates, community groups, academics and all those who continue to demand justice for the Morong 43 and all who suffer human right abuses in the Philippines. 
We are proud that in September 2010 two members of our executive committee were among an international delegation who visited the Morong 43 in the Camp Bagong prison. Yet we are dismayed and saddened that two years later no one in authority who bears responsibility for the unlawful arrest and detention of the 43 has been before the courts.
As such, we support absolutely the creation of an alliance dedicated to highlighting and communicating the plight of political prisoners in the Philippines, while putting pressure on the authorities to investigate properly complaints against state agents. We wish the Alliance every success for its launch and we offer it our support, insofar as we are able from this great distance, with its future activities.


